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Mission Statement:  

To Love and to Lead 
 

The Mission of Heritage United Methodist Church 

is to Love God and people passionately and to Lead 

people into a passionate relationship with Jesus Christ. 

In Hospital: 
 

At Home:  

Carolyn Bradford, Mary Dempsey, Karen 

Dove, Jeanette Gardner, Claudine Keller, 

Bill Kelton, Mike Kneeland, Caleb Lester, 

Marilyn Lewis, Paul Niba, Gary Powell, 

Gene Short, Steve Stapleton, Dorinda 

Stewart, Maria Sullivan, Bill Thomas, 

Connie Warren 
 

 

Assisted Living:   

Mary Coble (Crawford H&R) 

Jennell Dove (Covington Court) 

Lavita Middleton (Greenwood Retirement Center) 

Doris Ricks (VB H&R) 

Therese Zolk (Valley Springs H&R) 
 

In Thanksgiving:   

Jamie Long in the birth of her son, Randy 

Orion.  Proud grandparents are Shane and Tonya 

Hubbard. 
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From your Worship Pastor’s Heart… 

 

Philippians 4:4 says, “Rejoice in the Lord always; again I say, Rejoice!” 

 

In highs or lows, life and death, plenty and scraping by, 

am I really supposed to rejoice in all of these moments in 

my life?  How do I maintain joy even when I don’t feel 

like being joyful? Is the Lord preparing me even when I 

don’t realize it?   

 

Join us for worship this Sunday and hear my testimony of how the Lord showed 

Himself faithful to lift me up and carry me through one of hardest yet most joyful 

times in my life.  I look forward to seeing you Sunday, come ready to 

praise Him and give glory to the Lord.  

 

Philippians 4:4 



MEMORIALS 
In memory of JASON LEWIS by: 

 June Lewis (BF) 
  

BF - Building fund    

REMINDERS 

There will be NO Wednesday 

activities except for rehearsals this 

Wednesday, November 14th or 

21st.   

BE A BLESSING 
Give back to your community by 

serving Thanksgiving Day at Kiddie 

Kollege in Alma. They need 

volunteers to box up food, serve 

food, deliver food, and clean 

up. The fun begins at 9:30 am and 

ends at 1 pm.  You can work an 

hour or the whole time, whatever 

fits your schedule. Please contact 

M a l i n d a  M c S p a d d e n  a t 

mcspaddenmalinda@gmail.com. 

JINGLE BELL MARKET 
Ladies, support the Glory Girl 

Foundation Saturday, December 

8th, in the Fellowship Hall from 4-7 

pm. All proceeds go to help us 

collect items to bless the families at 

Arkansas Children's Hospital in 

Little Rock! Tickets are $10 at the 

door. This includes soup bar, hot 

cocoa, and an assortment of 

desserts. Hope to see you there!   

LADIES, YOU ARE INVITED 
If you are widowed, join us for a  

‘SHINE’ Luncheon in your honor on  

Tuesday, December 4th at 12 pm.  

Contact the church office 474-6424 

to RSVP by Wednesday, November 

28th. CHRISTMAS EVE 
Join us in sharing Christmas with 

our community. We will have 

Christmas dinner with our friends, 

neighbors, food pantry customers, 

and others.  We have so much to 

be thankful for this holiday season 

and we don’t want to forget to give 

back to our community by serving 

in some capacity on Christmas 

Eve. We need lots of volunteers for 

Christmas Eve dinner to help serve 

our family and guests. If you would 

like to volunteer, contact Becki at 

bknee l and@her i t a ge . church . 

Serving times will be from 3 - 5 pm 

and then again from 5 - 7 

pm. Everyone will serve a two hour 

shift. 

RUBIES TABLESCAPES 
Join Rubies Women’s Ministry as we host a Tablescape Brunch Saturday, 

December 8th from 10:30 am - 12 pm. This is a time to bring together ladies 

to fellowship at a beautiful table with something good to eat. We will have a 

speaker who will share an encouraging message of what is on her heart.  
 

All funds from this brunch will go towards the start-up of an emerging 

outreach ministry that will provide meals and ministry for transient and 

needy populations in the Crawford County area.  
 

We ask you to decorate a table for your table of eight. You find 7 other 

ladies to join you at your table. You can purchase the table or ask the ladies 

you invite to pay for the ticket. Groups or individuals may purchase a table 

of eight for $80, or individual tickets may be purchased for $10. There are 

ladies who want to attend but do not want to host a table – please join us! 

We have started a list and will place these ladies at a table. 
 

The theme for this event is Christmas or winter. If you don’t have dishes 

feel free to use plastic or paper. Use any centerpiece of your choice to 

decorate your table.  We will put a white tablecloth on the table. You can 

put a tablecloth of your choice over the top of that if you wish.  
 

We will provide the brunch items and drinks. You provide the plates, 

napkins, silverware, cups and decorations.  
 

For information, please contact the church office at 474-6424 or Pam James 

at pjames@heritage.church or Christi Wilson at wilsonchristi@ymail.com. 

CHRISTMAS PARADE 
Saturday, December 8th is the Van 

B u r e n  C h r i s t m a s  P a r a d e 

Downtown. 2nd - 12th graders are 

invited to participate in our 

float. Please bring a bag of 

individually wrapped candy to be 

given out at the parade.  Deadline 

to sign up is Sunday, December 

2nd. More details will be provided 

to those who sign up in the 

children's ministry office.  

ASKING FOR TOYS 
We are asking for play toy sets for 

ages 1-5 to fill our classrooms in 

the children's wing. If you would 

like to donate, please ONLY bring 

new or gently used toys. Drop off 

donations in the children's ministry 

office.  

CUBA TRIP 
The next trip to Cuba is April 9-16.  

If you are interested in going, 

contact the church office at 474-

6424. 

DONATE A TURKEY 
This Friday, November 16th, 

purchase a turkey from 6 am - 12 

pm and drop it off at either 

entrance of the Van Buren 

Walmart.  They will be donated to 

our food pantry and given to 

families in need this holiday season. 

For every turkey given to us, Cargill 

will provide a turkey to the Food 

Pantry. 

HOLIDAY SCHEDULE  
Due to the holiday, many activities 

have been cancelled or rescheduled.  

Please be sure to check the church 

calendar.  The office will close at 

noon Wednesday, November 21st  

and will reopen Monday, November 

26th. 

BAPTISM SUNDAY 

If you are interested in being   

baptized at church this Sunday, 

November 18th, please contact the 

church office at 474-6424. 

HELP NEEDED 
Debbie Thomas is collecting new or 

slightly worn jackets, hoodies and 

coats for ages 3-18 that will go to 

children in our local schools who 

may are in need of one. For 

questions, ccall Debbie at 651-0810. 

NOW IS THE TIME 
Now is a good time to add your 

voice to the Sanctuary Choir as we 

prepare for the upcoming Advent 

season! Rehearsals are Wednesdays 

from 6:30-7:30 pm in the Worship 

Arts room. 

LET REVIVAL COME! 
Raise my faith a little higher 

Set my spirit on fire 

Lord, we’re asking you to move 

Cause You’re the God of restoration 

The One who gives salvation 

Lord, let revival come, Let revival come. 
 

This is the chorus of a song I’ve been listening to the past few weeks.  It’s become more than a song to me though, 

it’s now a prayer.  After being in the Land of Revival (Pinar Del Rio, Cuba) for seven days I realized just how much I 

need revival in my spiritual life.  To see a people who have little to no material wealth but have the peace of God, a 

hunger for more of Him, a people whose worship is so pure and done with such freedom, made me question where 

my real focus is.  I can honestly tell you I didn’t like the answer to my question.   
 

Webster’s definition of revival is “renewed attention to or interesting in something”.  That something for me is 

being the hands and feet of Jesus every day.  Whether that’s at home, work, grocery store or at church, I want to 

make Jesus real to those I encounter.   
 

Revival isn’t an event that happens in a building.  Nor is It something that is short-lived.  It happens within each one 

of us and we must walk in it continuously.  The first thing we must have before revival can take place is a genuine 

desire for more of Him. 
 

My prayer is LET REVIVAL COME to us as individuals so the church can experience revival that 

spreads through our communities, our state, our nation and the world. 

ORGANIZATIONAL MEETING 
If you are interested in emergency 

management, disaster relief or crew 

for Christ, please attend an 

organ i z a t iona l  meet ing  on 

Thursday, November 29th at 6:30 

pm.  Bob Bretch will be leading a 

revitalization discussion and 

showing the assembly of emergency 

k i t s .  M e s s a g e  L a Toy a  a t 

lshepherd@heritage.church or call 

the church office to confirm your 

attendance. 

REMEMBRANCE TREE  
If you have lost a loved one and 

would like their name to be added 

to our tree during advent, contact 

the church office at 474-6424. 

FROM THE MILITARY ORDER OF THE PURPLE HEART IN FORT SMITH 
Pastor Wes Hilliard, 

 First, I want to thank you and your church for what you are doing in the community.  I am so grateful that you 

reach out and help so many people.  Your group is truly blessed. 

 Next is to thank you for your service to this country.  It is a true honor to see that there are so many that support 

our nation’s call and for you to be one of them. 

 Now for the rest of the letter.  Your organization made a phone call several months ago and asked if we cold use 

some chicken to give out to veterans.  I have given several boxes to many veterans groups such as Fort Smith VFW 

and Disabled American Veterans Chapter 1 and to the Purple Heart Chapter.  A few days ago, we were grateful to 

receive more chicken.  I help out many veterans that we have gotten off the street and are trying to start over again.  

I cannot tell you how appreciative these people are for the food.  Just a smile and a warm thank you from them is 

enough to be grateful.   

 Thank you from me and everyone you have helped support!  You and your church are doing a great job.   

, Adjutant Chapter 587 
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